
Construction
Alert:

Vehicular access to businesses and residences 
will be maintained.

If you have any questions or concerns, 
please call the project hotline at 844-258-7481.

Thank you for your patience 
during this construction.

Calle Polar:  
Escalante to Golf Links

Continuing Monday, Feb. 8, 2016
A contractor for Southwest Gas is continuing pipeline 
improvement work along Calle Polar from Escalante to just 
south of Golf Links. Work is expected to take place from  
7 a.m. to 3 p.m., Monday through Friday, however extended 
hours may be necessary as the project moves forward. Work 
will be completed in sections from south to north along Calle 
Polar. The project is expected to be completed in March 2016. 

You may be impacted by road restrictions while this work 
takes place.

• Traffic control signage will assist drivers through the
construction area.

Map not to scaleConstruction Area

E. Escalante Rd.

E. Nicaragua Dr.

E. Stella Rd.

S. Calle Polar

S. Kolb Rd.

E. Nicaragua Dr.

E. Golf Links Rd.



Upgrading to serve you better.

Pardon Our
Construction

2540 N. Tucson Blvd. Tucson, Arizona 85716


